
Attachment F 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE 
ORANGE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
SUBJECT: Proposed Petroleum Franchise for Torrance Pipeline Company LLC 

LOCATION: Unincorporated Orange County 

PROPOSAL: To Adopt “An Ordinance of the Board of Supervisors of the County 
of Orange Granting to Torrance Pipeline Company LLC a Franchise for the 
Transportation and Distribution of Refined Petroleum Products in the County of 
Orange for Ten (10) Years.” 

 
The grantee of the proposed franchise and its successors and assigns will, during 
the life of its franchise, pay to the municipality the percentage specified in its 
application, that the percentage will be paid annually from the date of the granting 
of the franchise, and in the event such payment is not made the franchise will be 
forfeited. 

 
APPLICANT: Torrance Pipeline Company LLC 
PUBLIC HEARING:  First Reading of Proposed Ordinance and Public 

Hearing of Objections: February 11, 2020 at 9:30 
A.M.  

MEETING: Second Reading of Proposed Ordinance for 
Adoption: February 25, 2020 9:30 A.M. 

HEARING LOCATION:   Hall of Administration, 333 W. Santa Ana Blvd., 
Santa Ana CA 

 
The applicant and all persons either favoring or opposing this proposal and 
supporting documents are invited to present their views at the meeting or make 
objections at the public hearing. It is requested that any written response be 
submitted to OC Public Works prior to the public hearing date. If you challenge 
the action taken on this proposal in court, you may be limited to raising only 
those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this 
notice or in written correspondence delivered to OC Public Works prior to the 
public hearing. For further information, please contact Larry Stansifer at (714) 
667-3286 or via email at Larry.Stansifer@ocpw.ocgov.com. 

 
Furthermore, at the hearing scheduled on February 25, 2020, the Board of 
Supervisors will also consider adoption of a proposed ordinance which will provide 
a petroleum pipeline franchise for Torrance Pipeline Company LLC. Anyone who 
wishes to comment on this matter may do so at that time. Copies of the full text of 
the proposed Ordinance are available at the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
Office which is located at 333 W. Santa Ana Boulevard, Room 465, Santa Ana CA. 
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